
 

 

 

Press Release 

 

Japan Provides Waste Collection Trucks to Municipalities in Baalbek 
 

 

The Embassy of Japan funds solid waste collection trucks for the municipalities in the 

Caza of Baalbek, in order to improve the living conditions of the residents. 

To fund the project, on March 05 2018, H.E. Mr. Matahiro Yamaguchi, Ambassador of 

Japan to Lebanon signed a grant contract with Dr. Rami Lakkis, Director of LOST, a 

local NGO that provides various services including education, humanitarian assistance, 

and health to the people of Baalbek. 

With a fund of USD 90,400 through the Grant Assistance for Grass-roots Human 

Security Program (GGP), LOST in collaboration with the municipalities in Baalbek will 

be able to provide a better living environment to at least 45,000 residents of the villages 

that suffer from pollution and severe waste management problems.  
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